
Scores on the doors this 
half term:
Acorns- AM 75% PM 79%
Nursery AM  88% PM 89%
Reception 1- 92.7%
Reception 2- 88% 
Larch - 92.19%
Beech – 93%  
Willow – 94%
Maple – 95.75%
Woodlands – 94.40%
Chestnut – 94.53%
Sycamore – 97%
Ash – 94.78%                 
Elm – 97.29%  Oak – 94%
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Polite reminder that 
school starts at 8:45am
and children should be 
in class ready to learn 
for this time. 
School gates are 
closed promptly at 
8:55am and children 
arriving after this time 
will have to go through 
the main office and will 
be marked in as late.

Congratulations to 
Elm class for 
winning this terms 
attendance reward 
with 97.29%

Elm class enjoyed a 
Pizza Party and 
movie afternoon! 

Pizza Party!

There has been a total of 673 
sessions missed this term 
due to children being on 
holiday. 
Unauthorised absences in 
term time can be unsettling for 
children and lost learning may 
mean that they fall behind 
their peers.

We look forward to 
welcoming everyone 
back on the 7th

January at 8:45am

We would like to 
wish all our 
families a Merry 
Christmas and a 
Happy New 
Year!
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